
From: Mary Wisniewski <mwisniewski@sgcsd.net> 
Date: Tue, Dec 31, 2024, 10:17 AM 
Subject: Retirement 
To: Susan Swartz <SSwartz@sgcsd.net>, Tonya Federico <tfederico@sgcsd.net>, 
Sarah Hoffmann <shoffmann@sgcsd.net> 

 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
I’m writing to inform you that I will be retiring on June 30, 2025.  I will be keeping my 
health/dental insurance with the district during my retirement. 
Sincerely, 
Mary Wisniewski 
 


